ANN ARBOR FIBERARTS GUILD MEETING MINUTES
January 14, 2019

President - Anne Flora called the meeting to order at 7:10p.m.

Two new members are needed for the Membership Committee. Thank you to Linda
Girard and Laurie Jones for their service.

The AAFG Professional Development Grant application is due by March 1st. Please be
sure to send the application directly to Anne Flora.

Financials - Teresa Garland was absent. See report online.

Exhibits - Helen Welford reported that the Power Center exhibit may be in April—final
date is not known at this time. The Cherry Hill exhibit will be in November. The jurors
for the exhibits will be rotating, starting in January 2019.

Library - Amy Cameron reminded members that the library is open from
6-7 p.m. each meeting night. There are a number of new books available.

Membership - Laurie Jones reported that we have 127 members.

Holiday Sale - Barb Schutzgruber reported that we had 29 sellers and 23 volunteers.
We made a profit of over $900. The door prize change went over well this year. Most
people who came to the sale heard about it through a friend. Next year the sale will be
on November 9, 2019, as the third Saturday is the MSU-UM football game.
Volunteer(s) are needed to chair next year.

MLH - - Betsy Szymanski urged members to sign up for the MLH conference soon.
Some workshops are filling fast. The site is MLHGuild.org.

Program Announcement: The programs for February and March have been
switched. Terry Voigt will present her program “Building a Fiber Art Wardrobe” in
February, and Carrie Roberts program “Studying Ancient Color” will be in March.

Program: Carol Furtado explained the evening’s plan of meeting in small discussion
groups, arranged by fiber technique: “Triumphs and Dilemmas”

Respectfully Submitted, Jan Frank, Secretary


http://mlhguild.org/

